
 

 
 

 

 

On Saturday May 18, 2024, the Sunfish Distance Race Port A to Rockport Harbor will take place 

in Lydia Ann Channel and the Gulf Intracoastal Waterway. Starting at 11:30 a.m., approximately 

30 sailing vessels (13’ in length) will depart the buoys located in approximate position 

27°51’14”N; 97°03’38”W in Lydia Ann Channel and transit east/north to the Rockport Yacht 

Club.. The Regatta is expected to be conclude in Rockport by 5 p.m.  

 

Marines are advised to be aware of increase small vessel traffic during the hours of the Regatta. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

A. GAROFALO 

Lieutenant Commander, U.S. Coast Guard 

By Direction of the Captain of the Port 
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